Resilient Rio Dell: Water System Rebuild
Groundbreaking Ceremony

Douglas Street Water Tank Site, Rio Dell
Wednesday, July 17 at 1:30pm

The water system rebuild project is a massive shot in the arm for the City of Rio Dell. With
this desperately-needed infrastructure upgrade, the community will have a safe and reliable
source of drinking water for decades to come. The current system, over 75 years old, has
taken a beating over the years and the December 2022 earthquake brought Rio Dell's water
infrastructure to near collapse.

With the rebuild being fully funded by the State of California, approved just days after the
earthquake, it will save local residents approximately $35 per month on future water bills. This
is a big win and will save local residents millions of dollars over the next several decades.

The State is proud to invest in the resilience of Rio Dell for generations to come.

Now, it's time to get to work!

Water System Rebuild Fast Facts:
) Total State investment: $12.9 million
@ 2.85 miles of new pipes will be buried
& 279 updated service lines to local residences will be installed
@ 500,000 gallons of new, seismically-safe water storage will be built
© 30 new fire hydrants will be built, helping make Rio Dell more fire safe

& 5 new highway undercrossing segments will be constructed
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